
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

SERVICE BULLETIN #140 
 

1/11/17 

Brake Drum Identification 

The purpose of this bulletin is to help customers locate the dimensions needed to correctly identify a 

replacement brake drum. When specifying replacement brake drums, verify the part number being 

removed from the axle and ensure the correct part number interchange is used for the replacement 

brake drum. Typically, the manufacturer name and part number are cast into the brake drum. In the 

event this information is not available, accurately measure the dimensions below to correctly identify a 

replacement brake drum. For additional information, please reference TMC Recommended Practice 

662 or contact the Webb Engineering department via email to engineering@webbwheel.com or call 

800-633-3256. 
 

*Verify the weight of the replacement brake drum is comparable to the weight of the brake drum being removed from the vehicle. If you 

have any questions, please visit Webb’s Training Toolbox at http://www.webbwheel.com/aftermarket/training_toolbox.html for additional 

information.  

  

*Additional information may be required for some applications (countersunk holes, speedometer holes, etc.)  
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